## Hanna Memorial Public School

369 Maria Street, Sarnia, ON N7T 4T7

Principal: Sally Parkinson Secretary: Mrs. Wendy Weston

T: 519 344-7631 F: 519 344-3714

# March Newsletter

Once March break is over, the rest of school year tends to go fast! Let's all do our best to make to the most of the incredible learning opportunities that happen at Hanna. Attendance and punctual arrival are really important for success in school. Please ensure students are on time for school as some of the most important learning happens in the very beginning of the day.

## **Special Dates this month:**

World Water Day: This is an important date for all of us. This year's theme is Water for Peace.

Ramadan begins on March 10. Some of our families will be observing Ramadan and celebrating Eid Al-Fitr at the end of Ramadan on April 9. For those observing Ramadan, as you go into the month of prayers, fasting, and hope, Ramadan Kareem.

Rock Your Socks for Down Syndrome Day! Let's create awareness and show our support as a school.

If you notice we are missing a date on our March calendar, please call the office to let us know.

#### No School Dates:

March Break: March 11-15th Good Friday: March 29th

### Ms. Sazonov's Class Fundraiser:

The students in eighth grade will be going on a grad trip at the end of the school year. In an effort to decrease costs and ensure all can attend, they will be hosting the hot lunch this month. They will be selling hot dogs for \$2 each. These will be preordered on hot lunch forms. Also for sale on this date will be chips and small candy bags for \$1 each. Thanks to Ms. Sazonov for organizing this fundraiser to decrease costs for our eighth grade students. Thanks to everyone for supporting the fundraisers for the grad trip and graduation this year! It really helps our grads:)



Bus Zone:

2



Social Media

Please follow us on Facebook for regular updates:



@HannaMemorial Huskies



@HannaHuskies

# **Kindergarten Registration:**

If you know of a family that will be registering their child for Junior Kindergarten in September, please encourage them to register on line or come in to register. Remember to bring:

- Birth certificate or proof of Canadian Citizenship or Residency Status (if appropriate)
- Proof of residency (e.g., utility or tax bill, lease/ rental agreement, etc.
- Your child

Our next visit date for our new JK students will be on April 3rd during the evening.